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Alexander Gunyon

From: Sales 
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To: Consultations
Subject: I strongly object to policies W3 and W4 (Brooklands Farm) of the draft Local Plan to 

2040

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

1. This is not a suitable space to build a large development as most of the traffic would be commuƟng to 
Canterbury producing more polluƟon. 

2. The loss of high-quality landscape and the most versaƟle agricultural land. 
3. The extra pressure on Swalecliffe Sewage works that is already struggling with the exisƟng demands causing 

serious illness to visitors to the local beaches. 
4. Pressure on the local healthcare services, including GPs services and denƟsts, as residents have problems 

trying to secure appointments with a GP. 
5. The road juncƟon linking the A299 to Chesƞield and south Street would be unacceptable producing pressure 

and road safety issues in the residenƟal area. 
6. Whitstable has enough houses being built around it , along the Thanet Way , there are no faciliƟes being 

built along with the houses like shops, and chemists  and schools. 
 
 
 
 
          John PolliƩ 
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